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UNITED STATES

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20843
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Mr. Nunzio Palladino LIRS
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C.

Docket No. 50-289

Dear Mr, Palladino:

Transmitted for the review of the Committee are
eighteen copies of the following:

METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY
(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station - Unit No. 1)

Matropolitan Edison Company letter dated November 6, 1967,
transaitting Amendment No. 3 to its application for licenses
for the proposed Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1.
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T. F. Engelhardt, 0GC

Peter A, Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated above

7910280734

i | | 1
sy | FWKaras/ity | L ! o R
1 l !
m ARC-813 (Rev. -80) B 5 GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFYICE  |8—#3781-0 - -2

1453 535



